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Section 8 Information

CityLife Residential has a number of available apartments and single
family homes that accept Section 8. Below is information to be aware

of when using a Section 8 voucher for one of our properties:

The first thing to look at is whether your voucher is City or County
authorized. City would be from HACP and County would be from
ACHA.
Based on your voucher, ensure you check the bedroom amount
the voucher allows for.
Applicants still go through the normal screening process in place
for CityLife Residential
CityLife Residential will complete an approval request (RFTA) for
the resident to move in to the property. 
Our homes are inspected to ensure they are up to Section 8
standards.
Applicants may move in after the inspection has passed and your
utility accounts are created. Your HACP/ACHA lease will be
available in the following weeks.


